

May 16, 2019

Mr. Tom Kalisz
Knights of Columbus Arizona State Council
State Deputy
PO Box 1563
Sun City AZ 85372

Dear Mr. Kalisz,

On behalf of the priests in the Diocese of Phoenix, I would like to thank you for the sponsorship the Knights of Columbus provided for our 2019 Priest Convocation held May 5-9, 2019 at Four Points by Sheraton in Phoenix, Arizona.

Thanks to your generous sponsorship we were able to offset costs to the retired priests. Many blessings were received and a great fraternal time was had by all.

We deeply appreciate the willingness you have and continue to sponsor our efforts to make Ongoing Formation, Retreats and Convocations affordable for all priests to attend.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Fr. David Sanfilippo Vicar for Priests Diocese of Phoenix